330 W Church St
Drawer BCO1

P O Box 9005

Bartow FL 33831-9005
(863) 534-6050

Bill Braswell, Chairman Fax: (863) 534-7655
Commissioner, District 3 Board of County Commissioners BillBraswell@polk-county.net

March 5, 2024

The Honorable Scott Franklin
249 Cannon House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

Re: Support for the “Fire Grants and Safety Act” (H.R. 4090)

Dear Representative Franklin:

On behalf of Polk County, | write to urge you to ensure that the Fire Grants and
Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package. This bill
must become law without further delay before vital fire service grant programs
expire.

The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) and Assistance to
Firefighters Grant (AFG) programs are critical to ensuring that fire and EMS
departments have the equipment, staffing, and training needed to ensure the
health and safety of their personnel and the citizens they protect. Every year, these
programs receive far more applications than can be funded, showing the dire need
for assistance among America’s fire service. Despite the significant needs of fire and
EMS personnel across the country, AFG and SAFER will sunset this year if they are
not reauthorized, harming communities all across America.

The U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), which serves as a critical voice of the fire
service at the federal level, is also up for reauthorization. USFA provides vital
training, data, analysis, education, and much more for both fire and EMS personnel,
as well as the general public, and must be reauthorized.

Please protect America’s fire and emergency services by ensuring that the Fire
Grants and Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package
so it can become law before AFG and SAFER expire.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Braswell, Chairman
County Commissioner, District 3

tunity cmployer



330 W Church St
Drawer BCO1

P O Box 9005

Bartow FL 33831-9005
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Bill Braswell, Chairman Fax: (863) 534-7655
Commissioner, District 3 Board of County Commissioners BillBraswell@polk-county.net

March 5, 2024

The Honorable Laurel Lee
1118 Longworth House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

Re: Support for the “Fire Grants and Safety Act” (H.R. 4090)

Dear Representative Lee:

On behalf of Polk County, | write to urge you to ensure that the Fire Grants and
Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package. This bill
must become law without further delay before vital fire service grant programs
expire.

The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) and Assistance to
Firefighters Grant (AFG) programs are critical to ensuring that fire and EMS
departments have the equipment, staffing, and training needed to ensure the
health and safety of their personnel and the citizens they protect. Every year, these
programs receive far more applications than can be funded, showing the dire need
for assistance among America’s fire service. Despite the significant needs of fire and
EMS personnel across the country, AFG and SAFER will sunset this year if they are
not reauthorized, harming communities all across America.

The U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), which serves as a critical voice of the fire
service at the federal level, is also up for reauthorization. USFA provides vital
training, data, analysis, education, and much more for both fire and EMS personnel,
as well as the general public, and must be reauthorized.

Please protect America’s fire and emergency services by ensuring that the Fire
Grants and Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package
so it can become law before AFG and SAFER expire.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Braswell, Chairman
County Commissioner, District 3
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(863) 534-6050

Bill Braswell, Chairman : Fax: (863) 534-7655
Commissioner, District 3 Board of County Commissioners BillBraswell@polk-county.net

March 5, 2024

The Honorable Darren Soto
2353 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

Re: Support for the “Fire Grants and Safety Act” (H.R. 4090)

Dear Representative Soto:

On behalf of Polk County, | write to urge you to ensure that the Fire Grants and
Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package. This bill
must become law without further delay before vital fire service grant programs
expire.

The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) and Assistance to
Firefighters Grant (AFG) programs are critical to ensuring that fire and EMS
departments have the equipment, staffing, and training needed to ensure the
health and safety of their personnel and the citizens they protect. Every year, these
programs receive far more applications than can be funded, showing the dire need
for assistance among America’s fire service. Despite the significant needs of fire and
EMS personnel across the country, AFG and SAFER will sunset this year if they are
not reauthorized, harming communities all across America.

The U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), which serves as a critical voice of the fire
service at the federal level, is also up for reauthorization. USFA provides vital
training, data, analysis, education, and much more for both fire and EMS personnel,
as well as the general public, and must be reauthorized.

Please protect America’s fire and emergency services by ensuring that the Fire
Grants and Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package
so it can become law before AFG and SAFER expire.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Braswell, Chairman
County Commissioner, District 3
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Bill Braswell, Chairman Fax: (863) 534-7655
Commissioner, District 3 Board of County Commissioners BillBraswell@polk-county.net

March 5, 2024

The Honorable Daniel Webster
2184 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

Re: Support for the “Fire Grants and Safety Act” (H.R. 4090)

Dear Representative Webster:

On behalf of Polk County, | write to urge you to ensure that the Fire Grants and
Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package. This bill
must become law without further delay before vital fire service grant programs
expire.

The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) and Assistance to
Firefighters Grant (AFG) programs are critical to ensuring that fire and EMS
departments have the equipment, staffing, and training needed to ensure the
health and safety of their personnel and the citizens they protect. Every year, these
programs receive far more applications than can be funded, showing the dire need
for assistance among America’s fire service. Despite the significant needs of fire and
EMS personnel across the country, AFG and SAFER will sunset this year if they are
not reauthorized, harming communities all across America.

The U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), which serves as a critical voice of the fire
service at the federal level, is also up for reauthorization. USFA provides vital
training, data, analysis, education, and much more for both fire and EMS personnel,
as well as the general public, and must be reauthorized.

Please protect America’s fire and emergency services by ensuring that the Fire
Grants and Safety Act (H.R. 4090) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package
so it can become law before AFG and SAFER expire.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Braswell, Chairman
County Commissioner, District 3
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Bill Braswell, Chairman ; Fax: (863) 534-7655
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March 5, 2024

The Honorable Marco Rubio
284 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington DC 20510

Re: Support for the “Fire Grants and Safety Act” (S.870)

Dear Senator Rubio:

On behalf of Polk County, | write to urge you to ensure that the Fire Grants and
Safety Act (S.870) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package. This bill must
become law without further delay before vital fire service grant programs expire.

The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) and Assistance to
Firefighters Grant (AFG) programs are critical to ensuring that fire and EMS
departments have the equipment, staffing, and training needed to ensure the
health and safety of their personnel and the citizens they protect. Every year, these
programs receive far more applications than can be funded, showing the dire need
for assistance among America’s fire service. Despite the significant needs of fire and
EMS personnel across the country, AFG and SAFER will sunset this year if they are
not reauthorized, harming communities all across America.

The U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), which serves as a critical voice of the fire
service at the federal level, is also up for reauthorization. USFA provides vital
training, data, analysis, education, and much more for both fire and EMS personnel,
as well as the general public, and must be reauthorized.

Please protect America’s fire and emergency services by ensuring that the Fire
Grants and Safety Act (S.870) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package so
it can become law before AFG and SAFER expire.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Braswell, Chairman
County Commissioner, District 3
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Bill Braswell, Chairman Fax: (863) 534-7655
Commissioner, District 3 Board of County Commissioners BillBraswell@polk-county.net

March 5, 2024

The Honorable Rick Scott
110 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington DC 20510

Re: Support for the “Fire Grants and Safety Act” (S.870)

Dear Senator Scott:

On behalf of Polk County, | write to urge you to ensure that the Fire Grants and
Safety Act (S.870) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package. This bill must
become law without further delay before vital fire service grant programs expire.

The Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) and Assistance to
Firefighters Grant (AFG) programs are critical to ensuring that fire and EMS
departments have the equipment, staffing, and training needed to ensure the
health and safety of their personnel and the citizens they protect. Every year, these
programs receive far more applications than can be funded, showing the dire need
for assistance among America’s fire service. Despite the significant needs of fire and
EMS personnel across the country, AFG and SAFER will sunset this year if they are
not reauthorized, harming communities all across America.

The U.S. Fire Administration (USFA), which serves as a critical voice of the fire
service at the federal level, is also up for reauthorization. USFA provides vital
training, data, analysis, education, and much more for both fire and EMS personnel,
as well as the general public, and must be reauthorized.

Please protect America’s fire and emergency services by ensuring that the Fire
Grants and Safety Act (S.870) is included in the FY-2024 appropriations package so
it can become law before AFG and SAFER expire.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Braswell, Chairman
County Commissioner, District 3



